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Surrey Wilder Schools Action for Nature 

Surrey Wildlife Trust has been working 
with North Downs to encourage practical actions 

beyond the school grounds and help nature 
thrive. 

Complete one or more Actions for Nature at 
home or in your community, and the school will 

be in with a chance of winning a £500 grant 

towards outdoor learning equipment.  
It isn't hard or expensive to help our wildlife, 

your action could be as simple as a litter pick! If 
you’re lucky enough to have a garden, you could 
feed the birds, plant pollinator-friendly plants 

or go chemical-free. 
How to take part: 
Explore your possible Actions for 
Nature: www.surreywildlifetrust.org/actions 
Once you’ve completed your Action for Nature, 
record your actions, upload a photo and view 
our actions map 
at: www.surreywildlifetrust.org/nature-actions-
map 
Surrey Wildlife Trust are also offering half-price 
membership to families that record an Action 
for Nature as well as entry into a prize draw to 
win a wildlife tech prize! 

 
 

What are we Learning? 
 

Maths –Decimals 
English – Instructional writing 
Science – We are continuing our topic 
on ‘Sound’. 
Geography – volcanoes 
Computing – effective online internet 
searching. 
R.E.  - Christianity Is communion a 
celebration or an act of remembrance? 
PE – Swimming and Cricket 
PSHE – Healthy Me (focusing on alcohol 
and healthy friendships) 
French – Foods and drinks and ordering 
at a cafe 
Art – Still Life 

Music – Learning camp fire songs ready 

for High Ashurst 

 

Duvet Covers and Pillows UPDATE! 

In preparation for High Ashurst and in fact, to 

develop a very useful life skill, we would like the 

children to practise putting a cover on a duvet 

and pillow. Please can they also practise putting 

on a bottom sheet! 

 

Thank You! 

The children looked amazing on World 

Book Day. Thank you for your help with 

their costumes. There was a great book-

buzz all day and we loved hearing all 

about who they had come as and their 

favourite books. Our final theme day of 

the term is World Maths Day (Friday 22nd 

March). We look forward to greeting a 

class of Rock Stars! 
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